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I am in full support of SB 210. Oregon needs to bring integrity back to our elections. 

Ballots need be cast and counted on election day. Absentee ballots need to be 

received by the close of election day. In person voting should be once again the 

method for conducting an election. I don't see this as voter suppression which is the 

reasoning behind arguments to keep voting by mail and counting ballots for weeks 

after the election. 


